
  

26th Oct. 2022 
To whom it may concern, 

NOF CORPORATION 
 

Beware of fraudulent emails that pose as messages from the company’s executives 
 
NOF CORPORATION has been made aware of fraudulent emails claiming to be from NOF 

CORPORATION soliciting a transaction. 
These emails were send from a similar email address’ domain of NOF CORPORATION, 

also in the signature line, executive’s name, company’s address and logo were used. 
 
Please be informed that our official domain is “nof.co.jp”. 
We caution all to confirm sufficiently the senders email address’ domain and contents of 

suspicious emails you may receive. 
 
Contact information for inquiries on the above 
NOF CORPORATION 
Human Resources & General Affairs Dept. 
Tel：+81-3-5424-6600 E-Mail：info@nof.co.jp 


